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These children have been recognised by their 

teachers for exemplary attitude and effort during the 

past week:  

Hollie C is always kind and friendly. She listens well  

during our carpet work and tries her best. 

Jack T  tries hard in everything he does and is a 

fantastic help in the classroom. 

Harper N is a superstar!  She has an excellent 

attitude and focus in lessons and is working hard on 

her Maths. 

Chloe M has made an amazing effort in maths this 

week. Well done, Chloe! 

Lily S is making excellent progress with her 

reading. She has fantastic fluency and her 

understanding of stories is brilliant. 

Emilia O is making an amazing effort in her 

lessons. Her presentation is beautiful. 

Freya W has fantastic Maths skills and is really 

improving her times tables. Well done! 

Charlie S has an excellent attitude in class. He was 

fantastic stepping in to take on an extra part in our 

assembly. Well done, Charlie! 

Cole R is making an extra effort in English and is 

working on improving her handwriting with great 

success. 

Lori N was a credit to herself and out school during 

the Robinwood trip. She has a real can-do attitude 

and was very helpful with others in her group. 

Jessica C shows such resilience and works so 

hard. She is a real star! 

Hannah B has a fantastic attitude to all areas of 

school life. 

Ella E has settled into school routines and is 

working hard to maintain good progress. Well done! 

Miss Henaghan’s Asssembly 

Thank you to everyone who came along to Ms Henaghan’s 
Year 3 class assembly. The children’s love of learning really 
shone through. We are all so impressed. 

We are so proud of Chloe M for doing so well  in 
her dance exams at Little Gems on Sunday 15th 
March 2020. 

Lucas B has made this wonderful Lego 
robot with daddy. What great creativity. 

Sticker Superstars 

Thank you to everyone who collected and sent in Aldi 
stickers. Thanks to your generosity and commitment we 
have just received two large bags full of sports and games 
equipment.  

Particular thanks go to Ella and Maisha who sorted 
through all the stickers so we could submit them. You are 
amazing. 

Safe and Successful Shanklea STEM Week  

This week has been our STEM week. (Science 
Technology Engineering and Maths.) Across the school 
children have been experimenting, investigating, using new 
technology and resources but above all had fun! Some 
have even been inspired to become a scientist, engineer or 
designer. They certainly have the talent. 

Congratulations to Leila and Lexi who are 
winning superstars. We are so proud of their 
hard work and  commitment to learning this 
vital skill 

School Closures 

You will all be aware of the recent developments in 
relation to the Covid-19 coronavirus.  

We are working hard to respond appropriately to the latest 
advice and guidance. Please look out for texts and emails 
from us so we can keep you up-to-date with the latest 
information. 

Please be assured that we will do everything we can to 
support our families and community at this extremely 
challenging time. 
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